PRIMROSE PRACTICE

PPG AGENDA & MINUTES
Patient Participation Group Meeting

Monday 2nd October 2017: 2.30 p.m. – 3.30 p.m.
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AGENDA: 
JB made the introductions and welcomed the two new PPG member s to the group, KI & JK.
1. Patient Involvement in discussion of Care
SC asked the group if they felt involved in their care when discussing their problems with the clinicians. JT mentioned they always felt they are always listened to.
2. Care co-ordinated between Services; i.e. hospital and GP Practice
PT feels in his experience there is good co-ordination between the services.  They all agreed.
3. Availability for CQC INSPECTION
SC asked the group for their availability to speak to the inspectors.
4. Please be patient:  Nurse/Receptionist off sick; staff under pressure, winter-fix full to capacity 

JB mentioned increased pressure of workload with Med 3’s, proof that patients are requesting to prove to Benefits that they are unfit for work.  MO mentioned Universal Credit, a new system causing patients financial issues and in some circumstances  aggravating their mental health.  KI said he “has never been knocked back for an appointment”  whenever  he rings.  JT said she “gets the same day appointment”.
5.  Knowsley Carers – Jan Box & Alzheimers Society - Sylvia 
.
Jan Box from Knowsley Carers gave a talk to the group about what her service offers to the residents of Knowsley.  She discussed the referral process; either referral, simple phone call or refer themselves in person.  
Sylvia then gave a very interesting presentation to the group regarding Alzheimers Disease, the different types, and the support available to the families.  They take any age group and patients can refer directly or via GP or Memory Clinic.  She gave out information leaflets to the group.
AOB:  SC mentioned to the group that we were involved in CCG Pilot whereby the practice don’t accept 3rd party ordering for repeat prescriptions.  This was successful and has now been rolled out throughout the CCG.  SC then mentioned that in the GP survey our receptionists scored the highest in the CCG for “most helpful receptionists” and our nurses scored 100% for “confidence and trust in the nurse”.  JB mentioned a lot of our patients live in Knowsley Heights where there is a lot of drug/alcohol misuse.  MO mentioned KBC are working on it.

Date of next Meeting to be arranged for January 2018
